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COMPASS Executive Director Matt Stoll Receives  
National Association of Regional Councils’ 

President’s Award 
 

Meridian, Idaho – The Community Planning Association of Southwest Idaho (COMPASS) is 
proud to announce that Executive Director Matt Stoll received a National Association of 
Regional Councils’ (NARC) 2024 President’s Award at the 58th annual NARC national 
conference in Atlanta, GA.   
 
The NARC President’s Award recognizes leadership and excellence in advocating for 
regional concepts, approaches, and programs. 
 
Stoll has served as COMPASS’ Executive Director since 2004. He is respected for his ability 
to find common ground and facilitate solutions that benefit the entire Treasure Valley, as 
well as his quick mind, ease of comprehension of both technical data and policy nuance, 
and excellent communication skills. 
 
“I am honored to receive this award and be recognized by my peers, whom I greatly 
admire,” states Stoll. “I extend my thanks to the NARC Board and staff, and especially to 
the COMPASS Board of Directors for their support of me personally and of COMPASS’ 
vision of regional collaboration.” 

COMPASS is the forum for regional collaboration in southwest Idaho, offering people 
choices in how and where they live, work, play, and travel. NARC is a national 
organization that advocates for regional cooperation as the most effective way to address 
community planning and development opportunities and issues. 
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